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Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

Thank you for your letter of 14 January» and for the opportunity 
to consider your article, "Fictions, Universals, and Abstract Entities," 
for publication in the Reviet* of Metaphysics. 

Although I am returning your essay under sepárate cover» thls does 
not represent a negative judgment with respect to its quality. The 
límltations imposed by available space and the specífic character of 
the Reviev prevent It from utilizing many manuscripts worthy of publi­
cation. 

With all good wishes, I am 

Sincerely yours» 

Jude P. Dougherty i 

Editor 
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